Cosette Winter
1670 Meadow Lane
Bannockburn, Hlinois
(847) 948-7043

Cosette is a former member of the Village of Bannockburn Planning Commission with a
background in horticulture and entomology. She previously worked as an educator and at the
University of Illinois Extension in Lake County on their Service Master Recycles Program.
Cosette is a longtime resident of Bannockburn and a graduate of University of Iowa where she

received a bachelor’s degree in Education and Psychology.
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December 12, 2012

Ann B. Majne
District 21 Commissioner- Lake County Board
amainef@lakecountvil.pov

Dear Ms. Maine:

As 1 mentioned to you at the South Lake Mosquito Abatement District dinner the District is in
need of a new trustee to replace the retiring Dick Faro.

Trustee Barbara Struthers has recomtnended Ms. Cosette Winter as a very able replacement. Ms,
Winter lives at 1670 Meadow Lane, Bannockburn. Her phone number is 847-948-7043. Ms.
Winter has informed us (hat she has served on several public boards and commissions, most
recently on the Bannockburn Planning and Zoning Board. She was an educator for many years
and also served on the Illinois Extension Service Master Recycles Program. During her ycars at
the University of Iowa she ook courses in both horticulture and entomology. Her degrees are in
Education and Psychology.

Also, the current terms of Trustees Larry Feder and Roger Simonson expire this month. They
waould both like to be reappointed to pew {our year terms.

The SLMAB board meets on the sccond Monday of each month. If you are able to secure the
appointment of Ms. Winter, or another candidate of your choosing, and the reappointment of
Trustees Feder and Simonson, by the County Board’s February meeting, it would be much
appreciated by the SLMAD Trustees. If you have any questions about the matter, pleasc feel
free to pive me a call,

I wish you and your family a happy heliday season.
Very truly yours,

DIVER, GRACH, QUADE & MASINIL, LLP
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